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As CHEM LINK continues to focus on doing no harm to each other or the environment, we 
are replacing our current TPO primer with a new Low VOC TPO primer.  

This new primer conforms to California Proposition 65 and the Ozone Transport Commission 
(OTC) states containing <250 grams/liter VOC.

	 • The new Low VOC TPO primer item number is F1280LVOC

In conjunction with this change, we will also be including the Low VOC TPO primer in our 
white E-curb kits for TPO membrane.  This revision includes the following items:

	 • F1354WH - 4” White Ecurb Kit

	 • F1350WH - 6” White Ecurb Kit

	 • F1351WH - 9” White Ecurb Kit

If TPO primer is not required.  CHEM LINK offers a white Ecurb kit without the primer  
These kits are listed as follows:

	 • F1354WHNP - 4” White Ecurb Kit without TPO Primer

	 • F1350WHNP - 6” White Ecurb Kit without TPO Primer

	 • F1351WHNP - 9” White Ecurb Kit without TPO Primer

*Please note that CHEM LINK recommends the use of this Low VOC TPO 
primer on all TPO Membranes.


